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Job Opening 
City of Ortonville Police Department 
  

Ortonville, MN 
  

Full-time Police Officer and Eligibility List                                            Deadline:  Friday, April 1, 2022 
  

The City of Ortonville, MN, in west central Minnesota, is accepting applications for an immediate 

opening for the position of a full-time Police Officer and to establish an eligibility list for future 

openings.  Full time police officer application deadline is Friday, April 1, 2022.  Eligibility list for future 

openings will be ongoing. 
 

We welcome both entry-level and experienced lateral candidates.  Out-of-state officers/former military 

encouraged to apply, provided reciprocal licensing process through the MN Post Board is met.  

(https://dps.mn.gov/entity/post/exams/pages/reciprocity-exam.aspx.)  Interested persons must 

complete and submit an application by the listed deadline. 
  

General duties of the position are to perform responsible police work involving the protection and 

safety of the community through prevention and control of crime, preserving peace, regulating traffic, 

providing emergency services, and other related duties as required. 
  

Applicants must have an AAS degree or higher and must possess a MN POST Board Police Officer License 

or must be eligible to be licensed by the time of appointment, possess a valid MN driver’s license, and 

pass a background investigation, employment physical, and psychological exam. 
  

Excellent pay with shift differential, on-call pay, overtime opportunities, vacation, sick leave and comp 

time.  Uniforms, duty gear, and equipment provided by department, PERA retirement, life insurance, 

vision, dental, health and $1,000 per month miscellaneous benefit. 
  

We will be moving into our new public safety building in mid-2022.  For a job description and to 

download an application visit our website at https://mnortonville.com/police/police-job-openings/ 
  

Contact the Ortonville Police Department at 320-839-6161 if you have further questions. 
  

Application, cover letter, resume, and copy of your MN POST license or eligibility letter may be 

submitted in person, via email to jason.mork@cityofortonville.org, or mailed to: 

Ortonville Police Department 

225 3rd Street NW 

Ortonville, MN  56278 
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